
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  

24 HOUR OPERATION AT 

PLUMTREE/RAMOKGWEBANA BORDER POSTS 

FOR 

 PRIVATE TRAVELLERS.   
  

  

The Commissioner General of the Zimbabwe Revenue Authority is hereby notifying valued 

clients that Plumtree and Ramokgwebana Border Posts will be open for 24 hours for private 

travellers only on the following dates:  

  

  

 Date Opening hours 

1 20/12/2019 24 hours 

2 21/12/2019 24 hours 

3 22/12/2019 24 hours 

4 23/12/2019 24 hours 

5 24/12/2019 24 hours 

 

  

The Commercial Section will remain open as usual (0600 – 2200 hours) 

 

For any further enquiries please contact Plumtree Border Post on 089-2805561-4 or 089-2805208 

 

 

Report anonymously 

any corruption, bribes, kickbacks, underhand dealings and 

complaints involving ZIMRA Employees or Officials on these toll-free lines: 

NetOne - 08014880  

Econet - 0808190  

Telecel - 0732880880  

Whatsup 0712790972/ 0772135690  

SMS - 0712790972  
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